
 

M   E   M   O   R   A   N   D   U   M 

To: Wes Baysinger, Director 

From: Walt Weglarz, Deputy Director  

Date: 01/08/09      

Re: Price Agreement(s)     

The following Price Agreement Recommendations are submitted for your 
approval. They have been processed in accordance with the Maricopa County 
Procurement Code and have a transaction value of $250,000.00 or less, or 
have already been approved by the Board of Supervisors and have a renewal 
value of $ 500,000.00 or less: 

PA# TITLE ACTION VALUE EXPIRATION DATE 
06081-C Waste Containers, 

Stationary, Hydraulic; 
Purchase, Delivery 

Increase $200,000.00 SEPTEMBER 30, 2009 

     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     



RECOMMENDATION FOR INCREASE: January 08, 2009 - Department Agenda 
 
Serial Number/ 
Material/Services Value of Increase Recommendation 

of Award Awardee(s): 

06081-C, Waste 
Containers, Stationary, 
Hydraulic; Purchase, 
Delivery 

$200,000.00 
Increase 
 
Funding Source: 
Fund:   290 
Org:   6780 
Agency: 674 

Basis of Award(s): 
Increase 
 
Contract Period: 
To cover period ending 
September 30, 2009 
 
Initial Award Date: 
September 06, 2006 
 

 
Haul-All Equipment 
4115-18 Ave North 
Lethbridge, AB Canada  
T1H5G2 
 
Terms: Net 30 
 

 
Buyer Name & Phone Number:     Andrea Stupka 506-3504 
 
Previous Award:      $2,000,000.00 Est. /3 Years 
 
Value of Increase:      $200,000.00 
 
Total Value:       $2,200,000.00 
 
MATERIALS MANAGEMENT INFORMATION: 
Increase price agreement value from $2,000,000.00 to $2,200,000.00. This 
$200,000.00 increase is being requested by Solid Waste Management to 
finalize equipment purchases for a Capital Improvement Project for the 
Cave Creek Transfer Station. The Board of Supervisors approved the 
initial price agreement on September 6, 2006 in the amount of 
$2,000,000.00. Subsequently the Board of Supervisors approved additional 
funding for the project on November 2008. This price agreement has an 
expiration date of September 30, 2009. 
 
Department Contact Person: 
Bill Thornton, Solid Waste Management 

 


